
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – June 18, 2020 
 

 
Team LTC, 
 
Earlier today I spoke with Jennifer Irish, our Early Childhood Education Instructor. We discussed how she 
juggles work with two young children at home, how her students handled the spring semester, how she 
likes to socially distance on her boat, the differences between AirPods and AirPods Pro, why it is OK our 
kids have a little (or a lot) more screen time right now, and the importance of wearing masks. I hope you 
enjoy! 
 
Thanks, Paul  
 


